

Water Pipeling Comments <nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com>

Please deny the demand from the Southern Nevada Water Authority for groundwater rights in White Pine and Lincoln counties.

1 message

Suzanne Ishikawa <sdishkawa@aol.com>

Reply-To: Suzanne Ishikawa <sdishkawa@aol.com>

To: nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com

Nov 15, 2011

Jason King

ΝV

Dear King,

We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50 billion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over a huge area.

Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this project.

After reading all of the information that I have recieved, including the report about the consequences this would cause to our already very damaged earth / environment, I have to say that I am definitely not in favor of this decision and I do sincerly hope that everyone that has a vote on this will consider the negative impact this will have on our enviroment. It is time to not only start repairing the damage that we have already caused, we also need to prevent more damage from occuring. People are recycling, constructing "green" houses and buildings, conserving energy and over all trying to keep this earth alive by "undoing" this damage, but at the same time we have projects like this one that is going to knowingly destroy wildlife and plants and eventually lead to another disaster that could have been prevented. Please do not build this pipeline. Thank you for taking the time to read my email and any other emails that you recieve on this matter. I would just like to close with this. Indigenous Rights Quotes

Treat the earth well: it was not given to you by your parents, it was loaned to you by your children.

We do not inherit the Earth from our Ancestors.

Tue, Nov 15, 2011 at 7:07 PM

DEC 0 1 2011

Middle



we borrow it from our Children.

We are more than the sum of our knowledge, we are the products of our imagination. "

We urge you to deny the applications filed by the Southern Nevada Water Authority and support the best interests of all of Nevada.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Suzanne Ishikawa 527 Coolidge Ave Henderson, NV 89015-7068

DEC 0 1 2011

LAG VEGAS OFFICE